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Team: Parent Forum 
Date: 21.3.24 
Chair: Cath Bainbridge 
Minutes written by: Amy Hyde 

Those able to attend: Mrs Bainbridge, Emma Reed 
(Mulberries and year 1)  
 
Apologies: Miss Hyde, Laura Letford (year 4), Laura 
Cope (year 5)  and Tiffany van der Werk (Year 2 and 
Reception), Fiona Brooks (year 3), 

AGENDA:  

 Pre-school items 

 Year 1 items 

 Year 3 items 

 RHE policy (Relationships and Health Education) 

 AOB 

Actions 

Meeting 

and 

apologies 

Due to the large number of apologies for this meeting it 

did not go ahead as planned. The items brought 

forward by representatives have been discussed in 

school and answered below. If these need further 

discussion in the next meeting, please let us know and 

we will bring them forward. 

Reps to let school know if 

anything needs bringing 

forward to next meeting. 

Pre-school Parents would like a way for staff to communicate 
about wet clothes so that they know whether they 
have had a toileting accident, or just got wet through 
play.  
Staff have “just a note to say” slips which they will fill 
in for toileting accidents from now on and place in 
their bags. 
 
Please can we get confirmation on when they are going 
back after Easter? 
No new starters will mean children start back on 
Tuesday 16th April in line with the rest of the school. 
This has already been communicated through 
marvellous me and the school newsletter. 
 

 

Year 1 It has been really lovely to have pictures of the kids on 
Marvellous Me. 
Thank you for the positive feedback.  

 

Year 3 The children have been benefiting from the organised 
games and extra friendship support from Mrs Fage over 
lunch times. 

Thank you for the positive feedback. 

The children have not been receiving good to be green 
stickers each week so parents wondered how school 
could share about their behaviour. 
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The behaviour is excellent in Rowan class so we 
definitely want to celebrate that. How do parents feel 
about receiving a marvellous me good to be green 
badge instead of a sticker? Mrs Jacobs can go back to 
stickers if that is preferred. 

Parents wonder about the support that year 3 receive 
from Mrs Green or other teaching assistants. 
 
Mrs Green splits her time equally between Rowan and 
Poplar. She starts the day in Poplar until break and 
then break to lunch she is with Rowan. They each 
have her for one afternoon a week. Rowan also 
receive support from other SEND teaching assistants 
but this is not always at the start of the day so may 
not be visible to parents and carers at drop off. If any 
parent has concerns surrounding the support their 
child is receiving, then please speak with Mrs Jacobs.  
 

School 

items 

RHE policy (Relationships and Health Education) – 
bring forward to next meeting. 
 
 

 

Next meeting: Thursday 23rd May 2024 

 

 

 


